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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

On Friday 25th February 2022 the Richard Shephard Music Foundation is running a free half 
term music holiday club for 7-11 year olds at Pickering Community Junior School, YO18 8AJ. 

The club will run from 9am to 3pm and it will be a day of singing, playing music and games 
finishing with a relaxed performance. No experience is necessary and all abilities are 
welcome to attend.  The day will be free but we do ask that children bring a packed lunch 
with them (no nuts or glass bottles please).  

The club will be led by professional music teachers that teach at Pickering Junior School 
during term time, but is open to all young people in the local area.  

Places are limited and are available to book via the link below:  

https://forms.office.com/r/XQWkxDBAXA  

Any children who are interested will have the chance to sign up for a new local junior choir 
we are planning to launch later on in the year.  

If you have any questions or queries please do drop us an email at info@rsmf.org.uk   

Best wishes, 

 
Cathy Grant 
General Manager 
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